

To: All Children's Attorneys Project (CAP) Volunteers

From: Melanie Kushnir, Pro Bono Project Director

Re: Children's Attorneys Project - Pro Bono Luncheons

Date: January 6, 2014

Memorandum

Thank you for volunteering your time to represent one or more child victims of abuse and/or neglect. We hope that you are finding this work rewarding and we know that you are making a great difference in the lives of these children.

Throughout the year we offer several complimentary Pro Bono Luncheons for all Children's Attorneys Project (CAP) volunteers with an active case(s). The luncheons provide an informal opportunity to meet with our experienced CAP staff attorneys and be able to ask questions, obtain feedback and address any concerns you may have regarding your case(s). We strongly encourage new CAP volunteers to attend these luncheons; however, we also invite more experienced volunteers to participate in the conversation, share your experiences, and discuss the status of your cases. We find these luncheons are a great way to learn new aspects of representing children, toss around ideas, and hear from others what they have learned in the process.

We are pleased to announce our pro bono luncheon schedule for 2014. Luncheons will be held at our new office, located at 725 E. Charleston Blvd. Las Vegas, NV 89104, from 12:00 to 1:00 p.m.

Pro Bono Lunches will be held on the following dates:

January 17th March 21st May 16th July 18th September 19th November 21st

Please RSVP to Sasha at 386-1070, ext. 1422 or shinkel@lacsn.org to let us know which luncheons you would like to attend. We will also send periodic reminders so you can RSVP closer to the actual date. If you have questions or suggestions pertaining to the Pro Bono Project, kindly contact Melanie Kushnir at ext. 1429 or mkushnir@lacsn.org.

Thank you for your continued support of our program. We look forward to seeing you soon!